
 

 

 

IMPORTANT AND FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Dated: 21-11-2023 

PWCAOA Announces Delay in Evaluation of FMS Tender Documents 

PWCAOA today announced that there has been a delay in the evaluation of 

tender documents for the FMS contract. Our association is committed to 

conducting a thorough and fair evaluation of all bids, and this has taken longer 

than originally anticipated. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 

understanding. We will inform you of the results of the evaluation as soon as 

they are available. 

In the meantime, please do not attempt to communicate with any office bearer 

or board member of PWCAOA. Any attempt to do so may be considered a 

conflict of interest and could disqualify your bid. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

Vidya Mishra 

President 

PWCAOA 

Provident Welworth City 


